
While many are currently looking at the short-term turbulences in the global capital 

markets, entirely new opportunities are opening up for investors in China. This was 

the central message of the webinar of the Sino-German Center on May 18 with three 

distinguished panellists. „We see in the current situation that the importance of China 

as a stabilising factor for the world economy is growing. What’s more, the 

liberalisation of Chinese markets offers huge opportunities for foreign investors”, 

Werner Steinmüller, Board Member of Deutsche Bank, stated. Florence Lee, Head of 

China Business Development HSBC, stated that international fund managers are 

going to benefit from further liberalisation enhancements: “With the abolishment of 

the QFII / RQFII investment quotas the Chinese market is becoming even more 

attractive for global fund managers and asset owners.” Last but not least, Dr Han 

Chen, Co-CEO of CEINEX, emphasized that “China not only offers investment 

opportunities but also a great potential for diversification in terms of portfolio 

theory.” In his view, the attractiveness of the Chinese onshore market will be 

supported by a systematic opening in the years to come. The event that was joined 

by around one hundred participants was moderated by the Co-CEO’s of the Sino-

German Center at Frankfurt School, Prof. Horst Löchel and Prof. Rüdiger von Rosen.  
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